RECEIVED

AUG 02 2019

Lassen County Personnel

August 1, 2019

Richard Egan County Administrative Officer County Administration Center 221 South Roop Street, Suite 3 Susanville, CA 96130

Dear Mr. Egan:

I am in receipt of the written offer of July 24, 2019, for employment with Lassen County in the position of Public Defender. This is to notify you of my official acceptance of the position as stated in the offer. In addition, I accept the beginning salary, as stated.

If acceptable, my anticipated start date is August 14, 2019.

If there are any additional issues or questions that need to be addressed, please contact me at your convenience.

Please pass on my thanks and appreciation to Ms. Schaap and to the members of the County Board.

Kindly,

Mark E. Beallo

/meb